PUBLIC NOTICE 
ALBERTA TRANSPORTATION
Water Act

NOTICE OF APPLICATION

Notice is given that Alberta Transportation has filed an application under the provisions of the Water Act to construct a bridge to twin Highway 2 over the Peace River located at the SE, NE & SW-31-083-21-W5.
Any person who is directly affected by the application may submit a statement of concern to:

Environment and Parks
Regulatory Approval Center

5th Floor, South Petroleum Plaza
9918 108 Street

EDMONTON AB T5K 2G8
Phone:  780-427-6311

Fax:  780-422-0154

within 7 days of the providing of this notice.

The written statement of concern should include the following:

· the application number 001-00389493
· describe concerns that are relevant to matters regulated by the Water Act.
· explain how the filer of the concern will be directly affected by the activities proposed in the application

· provide the legal land location of the land owned or used by the filer where the concerns described are believed to be applicable.

· state the distance between the land owned or used and the site in the application. 

· contact information including the full name and mailing address of the filer. Please provide a telephone number and/or email address for ease of contact. 

Environment and Parks will review each written statement of concern, seek more information if needed, and notify each filer by letter of the decision to accept or reject their written submission as a valid statement of concern. 

Please quote file number:   00389493
Further information regarding this project can be obtained from: 

Brendan Huizinga

Water Technologist

Alberta Environment and Parks

Bag 900-31 Provincial Building

9621 96 Ave

Peace River AB T8S 1T4

Phone: 780-624-6472
Statements filed regarding this application are public records which are accessible by the public.  Statements should explain why the filer is directly affected and provide the full printed name; phone number and/or email address; postal address and legal land location of the filer.
Failure to file statements of concerns may affect the right to file a notice of appeal with the Environmental Appeals Board.

